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September 2013 

Dates to Remember: 

Sep. 14 - International Day 

Sep. 19-20 – No School 

Sep. 30 – Oct 7 – No School 

 

 

Hello Grade 2 Parents! 

To begin our Social Studies Unit, we had a Mexican fiesta! A 

fiesta is a party in Mexico, with lots of food and celebration. The 

students ate some tacos, chips and salsa, avocado, and refried 

beans. We learned about Mexican culture while we enjoyed the 

food, and then we practiced the Mexican tradition of a piñata! A 

piñata is a large figure made out of paper that is filled with 

candy. The students were blindfolded one at a time, and they 

swung a stick at the piñata trying to break it open to get the 

candy. We had lots of fun laughing and learning together! 

         

This week we learned about South Korea and different aspects 

of Korean culture. Grade 2 is looking forward to trying some 

delicious Korean food at International Day tomorrow! 

International Day is a perfect example of how food can bring 

people from all cultures together. Let’s have a great time 

tomorrow, and try lots of different foods from all over the 

world! 

    

A New Student 

In Grade 2! 

This week we welcomed a new 

student to Grade 2. Her name is 

Amy Li, and we are thrilled to 

have her join our class! She will 

be a wonderful new friend and 

classmate for our students. 
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